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Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino
Main Office: 
860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650
Coast Office:
120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379
Web:  www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> Katie <browns15@hotmail.com> 2/16/2020 5:52 PM >>>
Dear Administrative Staff,
 
Please submit the attached letter and photos to both the Planning Dept., Planning Commissioners, and Board of Supervisors. I would like this letter
to be considered at the meeting set for February 20, 2020.  Unfortunately, my husband and I are unable to attend due to pre-planned travel
arrangements.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me by telephone or email.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Katie Brown
(707) 272-4322

http://www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/



